
The following is a Broadcast Email to all OVS Funded Victim Assistance Programs:

Dear Colleague:

In response to the COVID-19 (Novel Coronavirus) pandemic, on March 19, 2020 Governor
Cuomo signed Executive Order 202.7, which authorizes notary publics to officiate
documents remotely. Specific procedures must be followed to remotely notarize a
document. To help the public and notaries public understand the Executive Order, the
NYS Department of State has published Remote Notary Guidance. Please review and feel
free to share with your own networks.

On behalf of the New York State Office of Victim Services, thank you for your commitment
to providing the highest quality services to innocent victims of crime in New York State.

Previous OVS Broadcast Emails are available online at: https://ovs.ny.gov/victim-
assistance-program. You can also subscribe to future email correspondences from OVS
by clicking the Subscribe Now! button below.

Subscribe Now!
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OVS Broadcast Email/Advisory Bulletin
From: ovs.sm.grants
Sent: April 2, 2020 2:00 PM
Subject: Broadcast Email: Guidance to Notaries

https://www.governor.ny.gov/news/no-2027-continuing-temporary-suspension-and-modification-laws-relating-disaster-emergency
https://www.dos.ny.gov/licensing/notary/DOS_COVID19_RemoteNotaryGuidance.pdf
https://ovs.ny.gov/victim-assistance-program
https://visitor.r20.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?llr=iuauqd7ab&p=oi&m=1129694495368&sit=wcheqpcmb&f=d2664fd6-1249-42a1-ae0a-94f95db8df48
https://www.facebook.com/NYSPublicSafety
https://twitter.com/NYSPublicSafety
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UC7UxKD8bBWanCDHDbg9YYgg/

